
Beech Class Weekly Update 

Friday 10th May 2024 

Beech Class Assembly is next Friday 17th 

May. Today we sent the children home with 

their scripts with a note. The note read: 

 
 

The song lyrics are currently sat on the 

printer (woops!!) so they will go out on 

Monday. 

Have a lovely weekend!       

Mrs. Oliveira 


